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                                                                                           March 4, 2017 

 

To:      Owen Schwartz, President 

Joel Weiss, Vice-President 

Carrera Casting Corp. 

64 West 48th Street - 2nd Fl 

New York, NY 10036 

 

 

Kahan Jewelry is pleased to update you on its gold procurement procedures as of the 1
st
 

of April 2017, we will only supply Carrera Casting Corp. with gold procured from 

Republic Metals Corporation (RMC). RMC is an internationally recognized and highly 

respected organization. Headquartered in Miami, Fl since 1980; They have grown to 

become one of the largest full-service primary precious metals refineries in the world. 

Throughout its illustrious history, RMC has displayed excellence in precious metal 

refining in a manner that is considered environmentally friendly, as demonstrated through 

its long-standing ISO14001 registration. Since 2008, Republic Metals, an ISO 9001 

registered company, holds listings on the LBMA, COMEX, SGE, and SBMA. As an 

LBMA-designated “Responsible Gold Party” all business conducted by Republic Metals 

is performed in accordance with its stringent Patriot Act compliancy and supply chain 

policies. They have received recognitions for responsible business practices from the 

Responsible Jewelry Council (RJC), Conflict Free Smelter Initiative (CFSI), and The 

Ethical Alliance (EA).  

 

Please find RMC compliancy statements below: 

Gold Supply Chain Policy Statement 

LBMA Responsible Gold Guidance  

 

If you have any further questions feel free to contact us at 212-719-1055. 

  

 

  Thank you, 

  Yitzchok Kahan 

  President 

  Kahan Jewelry Corp.  

http://www.republicmetalscorp.com/wp-content/uploads/2015/06/GoldSupplyChainPolicyStatement.pdf
http://www.republicmetalscorp.com/wp-content/uploads/2015/06/RGG20130118.pdf

